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Pikes Peak United Way to Host Alamosa Community Resource Event 

Alamosa, Colo. — Pikes Peak United Way will host a free community resource event on Thursday, May 
11, 2023, from 4 p.m. to 7 p.m. at Boyd Elementary School, 1707 10th Street, Alamosa, CO., 81101. 

The following community partners will also be available to answer additional questions and provide 
access to resources: Immigrant Resource Center, Alamosa Library, San Luis Valley Live Center, San Luis 
Valley Behavioral Health, San Luis Valley Housing Coalition, and the Energy Resource Center, along with 
Rocky Mountain SER and Alamosa County Public Health, among others. Pikes Peak United Way serves 
Alamosa, Conejos, Costilla, Chaffee, Cheyenne, El Paso, Lincoln, Mineral, Park, Rio Grande, Saguache, 
and Teller counties. This is the first of several trips Pikes Peak United Way plans to make to the Southern 
Colorado counties it serves.   

 “The goal of the resource event is to connect Alamosa residents to needed community resources — 
from behavioral health to housing,” said Cindy Aubrey, Pikes Peak United Way President and CEO. 
“United Way hopes to provide those learning resources and access to agencies that provide 
fundamental needs for Alamosa families.”  

 

### 

 
About Pikes Peak United Way: The mission of Pikes Peak United Way is to enhance youth success and 
family stability in the Pikes Peak region by leading and lifting the most vulnerable in our community with 
mentorship, life resources, and real job opportunities. Our signature programs and partner agencies 
focus on connecting youth and their families to resources at the front end of their life journey to ensure 
access to fundamental needs of food, shelter, and learning resources. Visit 
https://www.ppunitedway.org/ for more information. #LiveUnited 
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